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Control No. 462387 February 6, 1989

Erlanger Tubular Corp.
ATTN: Carl Beck, Director
Technical Services
5610 Bird Creek Ave.
Catoosa, Oklahoma 74015

Gentlemen:

This 1s in reference to your application dated January 30, 1989, requesting a
byproduct material license for use of sealed sources and devices in portable
gauging devices. We have completed review of your application and have the
following comments and need for additional information. These were discussed
telephonically with Mr. Beck by the undersigned on February 6, 1989.

1. We understand from our telephone discussion that ycu wish to replace Mr.
Richard Cope as your candidate for Radiation Safety Officer. You should
provide information per our telephone discussion regarding the new
candidate's training and experience.

2. You should confirm that all users of the gauge will successfully complete
the training course presented by International Pipe Inspectors Association
before using the device. Use of other training courses must be
specifically authorized hy NRC through license amendment.

3. Cenfirm that records of the training identified in the above Items will
be maintained for inspection by NRC for two years following completion of
training. Also you should confirm that you will maintain a Tisting of
authorized users.

4. Confirm that the gauge will be maintained in a locked enclosure that will
prevent access by unauthorized persons, including persons employec by
Erlanger who have not completed the required training.

9. Item 3. of your application indicates that the gauge will be used only at
your facility at 5610 Bird Creek Ave., Catoosa, Oklahoma. Please confirm
that the gauge will not be transported to temporary job sites.

6. Your application 1ists your address as on Birdcreek Avenue; whereas, your
letterhead indicates the street name as Bird Creek. Please identify
which is the correct street name.
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Erlanger Tubular Corp. e

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of
this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.
Please reply in duplicate and refer to Control No. 462387.

Sincerely,
Original signed by
C. L. Cain

Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section
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